Press Release from The American Cuemakers Association

At the recently concluded Super Billiards Expo the American Cuemakers Association took on
several new voting members. The ACA would like to welcome Shelby Custom Cues from Texas,
Cohen Cues from California, John Bender Cues from New Jersey, Langley Custom Cues from
Indiana, Elliott Cues from Florida, and Doug Beasley Custom Cues from North Carolina to our
organization.

We look forward to seeing the works of these new members on display at our next event and in
our annual Peoples Choice Cue of The Year event at the 2023 Super Billiards Expo.




